
VISIT BY TOM D'MUHALA AND DR. JOHN JACKSON 

 

Mindful of Cardinal Ballestrero's recommendations concerning collaboration with other Shroud 

groups, the very same evening of the meeting Tom D'Muhala telephoned Ian Wilson from Turin, 

and arranged to meet at Heathrow while on stop-over during their return to the States. It was 

agreed that STURP and the BSTS would endeavour to work together in a further enhanced spirit 

of openness and co-operation. 

 

Although as yet no full copy has been received of the proposals as presented to Cardinal 

Ballestrero, in late December Dr. Jackson released a long document setting out the general thrust 

of the researches STURP hope to pursue, specifically inviting competent groups and individuals 

to correspond with them on specific research areas. This invitation inevitably includes members 

of the BSTS, and accordingly we are pleased to reproduce the document in full as part of this 

Newsletter. As members will note, the document includes a useful bibliography of all STURP 

publications to date. 

 


